
  

 

  
 

Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle- Update to FAQ 
 

25 October 2021 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of an update to the Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle FAQ with 

immediate effect. 

Further to the announcement on the index eligibility of companies with less than 5% of their voting rights 

in public hands and a five year grandfathering period afforded to index constituents as of 2017, FTSE 
Russell announces the publication of an updated Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle FAQ v1.6. 
 
The revised FAQ clarifies the treatment of grandfathered index constituents in the FTSE Global Equity 
Index Series (GEIS) and the Russell US Indexes. This information is detailed in question three, with an 
accompanying appendix listing the current FTSE GEIS and Russell US index constituents that are 
grandfathered. 
 

An updated copy of the Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle FAQ (v1.6) is now available on the FTSE Russell 
website:  www.ftserussell.com 
 
   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 
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